
  

 
 

 
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 

 
The Journal of Media Law & Ethics (ISSN 1940-9389) invites theoretical and analytical 
manuscripts that advance the understanding of media law and ethics in society. 
Submissions may have a legal, historical, or social science orientation, but they must 
focus on media law, policy or ethics. All theoretical perspectives are welcome. All 
manuscripts undergo blind peer review.  
 
JMLE is published by the Kansas State University A.Q. Miller School of Journalism and 
Mass Communications as a quarterly or occasional journal. The Spring 2022 issue is 
available at this link: https://jmc.k-state.edu/academics/graduate/journal/JMLE-
Spring2022-relink.pdf. 
 
Past issues have published articles in disinformation, social media influencing, 
defamation, privacy, copyright, censorship, licensing, indecency, media access, 
reporters’ privilege, news accuracy, bias, rule of law, and media literacy. Submissions in 
these and similar areas that explore legal, policy, and ethical issues facing the media 
are welcome. Access to JMLE is available to the public online at no charge. 
 
Manuscript preparation:  
 
The ideal length for submitted papers is 20-30 double-spaced pages (6,000 to 8,000 
words using 12-point Times Roman or equivalent type), including footnotes, tables, 
and figures. Longer manuscripts will be considered when they are particularly 
compelling. Manuscripts should be prepared using Microsoft Word or converted to that 
format. Footnotes should be in Bluebook form. Tables and figures must be “camera 
ready,” formatted to 5.5 inches in width and no more than 7.5 inches in height. The 
first page should contain the title of the manuscript, names, and affiliations of the 
author(s), contact addresses, phone numbers, and email addresses. Only the first page 
should include identifying information. The second page should contain the 
manuscript title, an abstract of 150-250 words, and five keywords for referencing the 
document in electronic databases.  
 
Inquiries and manuscripts should be directed to the editor, Nikhil Moro, Ph.D., at 
nmoro@ksu.edu. 


